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Montreal, September 18th, 2015 
 
 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
 
I’m very pleased to write this recommendation on behalf of Internship Nepal.  
 
Internship Nepal hosts our students, both undergraduate and graduate, since 2007. As an 
internship broker, Internship Nepal immediately proved a valuable and reliable partner. Its 
owner/manager, Mr. Nardev Pandey, consistently helped our students to find inspiring and 
profitable intern positions.  
 
With his help, our students achieved very good results. Mr. Pandey proved an exceptional 
motivator and, consequently, our students truly enjoyed their Nepal sojourn and submitted 
outstanding internship reports. Also, Mr. Pandey and his team in Katmandu provided clear and 
detailed feedback on our students.   
 
As for Internship Nepal accommodation services, more than an internship broker, our students 
found a family! All of them have been delighted to share Mr. Pandey’s family daily life. It’s a full 
immersion experience, with the right quote of privacy.  
 
I will certainly continue to recommend Internship Nepal to our students looking for a challenging, 
safe and valuable intercultural learning experience.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 

 
 
 
Guillermo R. Aureano, Ph.D.  
Internship Coordinator 
514-343-6111 extension 40561 


